
Our Lady of Fatima School
Mind Your Business (MYB) Background Check Information

Safe Environment background checks are done after an initial in-person training, and 
thereafter, background checks must be performed every 5 years.  Up until recently, this 
process was done by me. However, the Diocese has currently switched to one 
database, Virtusonline.org.  I am no longer able to complete this for you.  You will have 
to compete this process yourself to continue attending Fatima events.  This new 
database will automatically send you the below message when your background 
check needs to be renewed: 

(The letter below is an example of what you would receive if it was time for your 
background check. No action is required unless you have received this letter or 
notified by me of the need to complete the process)

“From: VIRTUS Online <system@virtus.org>
Date:  current date
To: XXXXXXXX 
Subject: Diocese of Lafayette - Background Check Renewal
Reply-To: No Reply <noreply@virtus.org>

﻿In our on-going efforts toward providing a safe environment for our children and youth, 
the Diocese of Lafayette requires that a background check be completed every 5 years.

Please click on the link below to access the MYB background check link through the 
VIRTUS platform.

www.virtus.org

Your User ID to log in to the VIRTUS platform is

XXXXXXXXXXXXXX

You have the ability to recover your password by clicking on "Need login information" 
under password box.

If you believe you have received this email in error, please contact your parish/school 
local VIRTUS administrator where you work or volunteer.

If during this process you have any difficulties logging into your account, please contact 
the VIRTUS Helpdesk at helpdesk@virtus.org or at 888-847-8870.

Thank you for your time, ongoing support, and for your diligence in making our parishes, 
schools, and, ultimately, our communities a safer place for all of God's children.
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Please note that this is NOT a scam. Also, they do not run a credit check (even though 
it is stated in your paperwork to sign) when running background checks.  If you do not 
want to run the background check, please let me know.

In addition, if you have already received this notification and did not reply, please let me 
know so that I have this information forwarded to you again.

If they background check is not done, you will no longer be able to attend Fatima events 
until it is completed.

When you access the website, you will see “Background Checks”.  If you need to have 
a new background check, you will see “Resume your background check”.  Please click 
on this and provide the needed information and authorization.  Once you have 
completed this process, please logout of your account by clicking “Logout” in the upper 
right-hand corner of this website.



Once you start the process, you will see the following:

Please follow the directions on the screen.  All 3 items require your attention.  Two of 
them will require your signature.  You must provide your Social Security Number as 
requested.  Note that one of the documents states that it will do a credit check.  The 
Diocese has assured me that this will not take place.

If you have any questions, please contact me, Joan Fawcett, at jfawcett@olf.org or 337-
235-2464.
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